
 
 

Department of Community Development 
 
April 16, 2021 
 
Mr. William R. Bryant 
Chair – Nominating Committee 
 
c/o: Mr. Dominic Sims, CEO 
 
Dear Mr. Bryant & Mr. Sims,  
 

Please accept this letter as notification that I am running for a second 3 year term as the Section E 
Director on the ICC Board of Directors. I have attached my resume as well as letter of support from my 
jurisdiction. Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to reach out. Thank you for your 
time and attention. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Kris Bridges, MCP, CBO, CZO 

City of Martinsville, VA 
Building Official & Zoning Administrator 


